
 
Conservation   Minutes            November 14, 2013 
Commission 
 
 
 
Members Present:  Jane Hislop and Julie Fijas  
 
Members Absent: Nancy Cauvet, Jim Weiner, and Jane Kendall 
 
Also Present: Wayne & Patricia Wood, and Tom Morgan 
 
Commencement: Ms. Hislop commenced discussions at 6:45 PM. 
 
 
Wayne Wood presented a proposal to construct an access drive to his 20-acre 
backland lot (Tax Map 52, Lot 7) over the 2.25 acre parcel acquired by 
the Town of Newington from Bill Beals at the eastern end of Airport Road 
(Map 52, Lot 6). The presence of prime wetlands would make the requisite 
permit by NH DES problematic. Mr. & Mrs. Woods were advised to explore 
other alternatives for access, e.g. over the PDA drainage ditch or via the 
Peterson property. 
 
The discussion ended at 7:45PM. 
 
 
T. Morgan 
Acting Sec’y 
 


